My Karuah
Photography Project

“My Karuah” photography Project

"My Karuah” presented a fantastic
opportunity for the children in the Karuah
community to showcase what is special to
them about the community and town they
live in. Two local photographers supported
the project and the children were able to
participate in workshops on how to use the
, SEEER ~  cameras and take a great picture. They then went
AT about capturing what is important to them.
‘ And the results were amazing — there is some
photography talent emerging in Karuah!

The project has been funded by Port
Stephens Council Cultural Funds Grant, and
has been supported by Karuah Public
School, Karuah Strong, Early Links, Port
Stephens Community Transport, and The
Smith Family. Special thanks goes to Paul
Mulvaney and Jack Drake and their families
for sharing their talent and support.




